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besides the viciousness of lewis, it is the drab, dull
colours. the one protagonist, ransom, is not
charming. his face is not described. his clothes are
grey and blue, and his skin is white. the only other
decent colour is the red stain on his shirt. the
characters are not described well. it is not clear
what they look like, their ethnicity, or their
personalities. on the positive side, i really liked
the alternate view. lewis presented a view that is
often overlooked in the c.s. lewis and christianity
debate. his vision of christianity was one that does
not focus on the church or church buildings as the
center of the christian faith. but rather on the
ancient, nomadic life and monastic ideals of self-
sacrifice. while i enjoyed reading this book, and
while i feel that it will help others to understand
who c.s. lewis was and the type of man he was, i
did not enjoy it. it was dull, and it read like a
textbook. i could never picture the scenes that it
described. the way that lewis describes sin is
disappointing. he starts his book with a reference
to the fact that sin is the basis of all evil. however,
we are never told what evil is. sin is simply
described as a force that drives men to do wrong.
i had forgotten the part about mora; until i
mentioned it, i had thought that it was only one of
those ayn rand novels that go on and on and on. i
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also thought that its possibly the most boring
book i had ever read! i had bought it because i
had been told it was a good example of ayn rand,
but i was so disappointed with it that i have not
read any of her other books. the most annoying
thing about it is that the characters are all so very
stupid, and it seemed that the writing was going
to be so very clever, and then the characters all
suddenly turn into complete idiots, and the writing
is like a kind of non-stop, surreptitious advertising
for objectivism.
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it is an extremely distinguished book that covers a
wide range of different areas in that it also is a

philosophical work that has a scientific and
metaphysical backdrop. by placing perelandra and

arcturus side by side, lewis addresses the
question of whether the universe has a rational

order, and whether we can apprehend that order
or not. if we can, then we must be able to explain

the origin of the cosmos from some logical,
rational explanation. if we cannot, then all

explanation is in vain. lewis has this to say about
the work in an interview. "there are four main

tendencies to the structure of the universe," he
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says. "two are (1) the tendency to create a
universe out of a chaos or a mere universe of

chance, or (2) a tendency to show that order is
the determining factor in the history of the

universe, and (3) that the universe is divine, and
(4) that there is some sort of a spiritual element in

the universe." many of the arguments from the
pro-con chapter are good philosophical

arguments. one of the strongest is in chapter 3,
"moral conclusions," where lewis discusses what

would happen if a world with humans and animals
were discovered on arcturus. he says that the

moral conclusions of the pro-con chapter are not
contradicted by the existence of this other world.
what is your favorite thing about your hometown?

what about your hometown makes it unique? i
know in virginia beach, my favorite thing about

my hometown is the beach. it is the place i go to
escape the city. i like to go there alone to read,

write, and think. my town is so close to the ocean
and i love that it is a quiet place to live. i have a
great neighborhood, but there is a big difference
in living in a quiet neighborhood and living in a

quiet town. i love living in a quiet town. you have
a lot of opportunities to meet new people and
there are so many events and things to do. for

example, last year my class hosted a movie night
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and i was able to meet so many new friends. i love
living in a quiet town because i feel like i can

actually get away from it all. this town is growing
and i am so happy to live here! the best thing
about my hometown is that it is close to the

beach. i can be home from school, work, and have
fun in less than an hour. in my quiet town, i love
that i can be home in less than an hour and still
be close to the beach. i love that i can do things

such as go to the beach, go out for dinner, go out
to dinner, have a movie night, or go to the game.
all of these things i can do in less than an hour.
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